Attachment C

From: Lockhart, Dinah

To: McGinty, Jasmine

Cc: Albers, Kimberlee

Subject: FW: Hedges House of Hope

Date: Thursday, January 6, 2022 10:07:29 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Jasmine,

Jasmine, Good morning! The note | was referring to was the email from Mrs. Melisa Hedges,
widow of Fr. Jon Hedges, which is attached to this email chain below. Is her email sufficient to
demonstrate family support of the naming? Are you missing anything else? Dinah

From: McGinty, Jasmine

Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 9:44 AM

To: Lockhart, Dinah <dlockhart@countyofsb.org>
Subject: RE: Hedges House of Hope

Thanks Dinah — please let me know when you receive this. We might need to push this to the
first meeting in Feb. FYI

Thanks,
Jasmine

Jasmine McGinty

Principal Analyst — County Executive Office
County of Santa Barbara

105 E. Anapamu St., Suite 406

Santa Barbara, CA 93101
imcginty@countyofsb.org

805-448-4028

From: Melissa Hedges <melissahedges@verizon.net>
Date: January 5, 2022 at 5:00:13 PM PST

To: dlock@countyofsb.org
Cc: kalbers@countyofsb.org, sarahkellersb@msn.com, benjh@cox.net
Subject: Hedges House of Hope

Dear Dinah,

Our family is so excited to hear of the successful opening and wonderful work being
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done at the County of Santa Barbara supported El Colegio site. We are in full favor
of the decision to name it the Hedges House of Hope! We know Fr.Jon would be
blessed and proud to know of the expansion of available services for the struggling
in our community.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Melissa Hedges

Sent from my iPad



